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Central line associated bloodstream infections (CLABSIs) and catheter-associated urinary tract infections

(CAUTIs) are a persistent challenge for health care safety. This report shares the results of a 6-cohort

initiative to reduce CLABSI and/or CAUTI infection rates in adult critical care. Recommendations for

collaborative implementation success are included.
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